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 STAPLEHURST SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
SCHOOL NEWS 

EARLY YEARS AND KS1 PERFORMANCE 
Thank you to everyone who came to see our production of Ralph the Reindeer this week. Thank you to everyone who 
provided such wonderful costumes and took the time to help their child learn their song lyrics and lines, it is a great help to 
the staff who are busy trying to put everything together. Extra thanks too to the PTA who were kind enough to have a stall 
selling teas and coffees and Rohan and Felix in Year 6 who sold mince pies to raise funds for a new piano. They raised 
just over £45 which is fantastic! 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
Dear Parents and Carers 

ñChildren always come first. They are our future.ò 

What an amazing EYFS and Key Stage 1 Nativity Performance this week; we were all so proud of our children! 
Many thanks for the huge parental attendance at both performances ï it made it such a special event. As always 
I am so impressed with the individual, group and whole class performances and it is fantastic that every child had 
an opportunity to shine. A special well done to Rohan in Year 6 who organised a mince pie sale before and after 
the performances in aid of raising money for a new piano for the school ï such initiative! 

As we reach the end of term it is an opportunity to celebrate the superb learning that has happened and to thank 
you all for your on-going support. I would also like to thank our staff who are truly dedicated professionals; they go 
the extra mile for our children at all times. 

Next week there are lots of festive activities happening in all year groups and I look forward to seeing many of you 
at our Key Stage 2 Carol Concert. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a very happy and peaceful Christmas sand look forward to seeing you all 
in 2020 for an exciting start to a new decade at Staplehurst School. 

Merry Christmas and a very happy start to 2020! 

Miss Davenport 
Headteacher 

Please note we return to school on Monday 6 January 2020 
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SPORTS NEWS 
Hereôs some photos of our fabulous Year 5/6 Athletics Team in action at the Tunbridge Wells tournament last week. We 
couldnôt be prouder of their effort and determination. Well done! 

   

SCHOOL INFORMATION 

THINGS TO REMEMBER FOR THE LAST WEEK OF TERM 
¶ Monday 16 December  Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 

¶ Tuesday 17 December  KS2 Christmas Concert Rehearsal at 9.30am 

¶ Wednesday 18 December KS2 Christmas Concert at 10.30am followed by Class Parties after lunch 

HOUSE POINT CHALLENGE WINNERS 
Congratulations to Peake ï Yellow House who won this termôs House Point Challenge and may wear their own clothes to 
school on Friday 10 January 2020. 

SEVERE WEATHER PROCEDURE 
The DfE (Department for Education) states that ñschools should, wherever possible, stay open in severe weatherò and we 
recognise that it is important for Staplehurst School to remain open so that parents are able to work and children can 
continue to learn. Our fundamental principle is that every effort will be made to ensure that Staplehurst School remains 
open even if only limited numbers of children can attend. 

In each instance the school will determine: 

¶ whether the school site is safe 

¶ how many staff are likely to be in 

then make a decision based on the safety of children. 

If the school is CLOSED we will notify you via ParentMail and also publish a message on our website and Facebook 
and Twitter page. 
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PTA NEWS 

SECRET SANTA SHOP 
Today children took part in our annual Secret Santa pop-up shop. They loved choosing gifts for their loved ones and we 
hope you enjoy unwrapping your surprise. Older years will be invited into the pop-up shop on Monday. A reminder for any 
children who missed out, there will be another chance on Tuesday. 

  

To ensure the PTA can run this activity each year we rely on donations from the school community and will then also buy 
additional items to ensure we have enough gifts for everyone who wants to take part. If you do have any unwanted, 
unopened gifts that are not perishable after Christmas that you would be willing to donate to the PTA for our 2020 Pop-Up 
Shop, we would gratefully accept any donations as we have space at school to store this. 

EASY FUNDRAISING 
Don't forget to register to support the PTA and your child's education by signing up to Easyfundraising.org.uk - where you 
can earn free donations while you shop online.  

Right now there is an Advent Calendar competition where you can win a prize each day for yourself and the school just by 
clicking on the promotional page - no spend necessary! Just sign up and choose Staplehurst School PTA as your cause. 

 

Please remember if you would like daily updates about the learning at Staplehurst 
join us on twitter @StaplehurstSch. 
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